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Northern Sacramento Valley Integrated Regional Water Management 
Board Meeting 

 

CANCELLED: 

Monday, December 2, 2024   
9:00-11:00 a.m. 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 
 
The Northern Sacramento Valley (NSV) Integrated Regional Water Management (IRWM) Board scheduled for 

December 2, 2024 has been cancelled. 
The NSV IRWM Board is scheduled to meet again on May 5, 2025. 


